
Sam Houston State University
Non-Academic Grievance Form

Submitted on August 10, 2023 at 1:54:24 pm CDT

Nature Non-Academic Grievance
Urgency N/A
Incident Date and Time 2023-08-07 7:45 AM
Incident Location ONLINE Finacial Aid & Cashiers offices

Reported by
Name:
Title:
Email:
Phone
Address:

[UNAUTHENTICATED]

Involved Parties

Victim N/A

Financial Aid Department () financialaid@shsu.edu 936 294 1774
Alleged

Cashiers Office () cashiers@shsu.edu 936 294 1083
Alleged

I'm having difficulty with:
an SHSU department

Have you attempted to address your concern and how?
By showing up in person, calling, and sending emails.

In the space provided below, describe the nature of your difficulty. Please include as much detailed information as
possible regarding your situation (i.e. names, dates, etc.).

On Monday, August 07 my classes were dropped, "Fall 2023" Right after I received the text message, I called
the cashier's office to see what was going on. I was told that the reason why my classes were dropped was
because of insufficient funds from my "Summer 2023." I tried explaining to them that my money was there
because I had called previously to make sure everything was fine. After a long back and forth they transfer
me to Financial Aid, only to hear that the money was sitting there, and it was never taken by the cashier's
office, I was put on hold for a long time until the lady told me to give her my number, because the hold was
getting long and they were trying to figure out why the money never went out. After a couple of hours, the
lady from Financial Aid called telling me that they had figured it out and that the cashier's office received the
money, and that I could register for classes again. Here's when I tried asking for help from the department to
see if they could get me back into my original classes since it was not my fault. At the same time, I never got
a concrete answer about what actually happened in the background. Again, she told me there wasn't
anything else they could do regarding my original schedule.

In my search for help and not knowing what to do, I emailed my organic chemistry professor to see if she
could help me to get back into her class, "I explained in the email what happen" she replied by saying there
was nothing she could do because she has nothing to do with enrollment and to get waitlisted in the class
with the lees amount of waitlisted people since the class I was signed up for originally was the one with
longest waitlist. After that, I called the Chemistry department and they didn't help at all. I was even told to







 
 
 
From: 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 11:28 AM
To: 
Subject: Non-Academic Grievance
 
Greetings,
 
Attached is a Non-Academic Grievance that was submitted to the Dean of Students’ Office. If you would
like for me to send these to another team member moving forward, please let me know. 

 

Best,

 
Associate Dean of Students for Student Conduct & Director of Restorative Practices
Dean of Students’ Office
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